
School Council Election 

 Scarborough School have elected 

new school councillors to represent the 

student body.   

 

Five candidates ran for office, giving 

speeches to the rest of the school on 

how they would help to make school a 

better place.  Secret voting took place 

and 2 candidates were elected to 

represent the school.   

 

The first council meeting will take place within the 

next 2 weeks so councillors will be busy collecting 

ideas from peers to put forward.   

 

School council meetings are valuable resource to 

get to hear student voice.  We have already 

implemented suggestions from last meeting such 

as getting a basketball net and more laptops for 

school. 


